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RECAP of the Oct 3 Meeting: Andy Link of Common Space Brewery
Andy Link, the SMHS graduate who is the driving force behind the Common
Space Brewery, taught us how beer is made. He also introduced his
companyâ€™s business model and philosophy. The factory/headquarters in
Hawthorne functions as an event space with a working brewery inside. Thirty
percent of their beer sales goes through the home location. The rest is
distributed by themselves to such outlets as Trader Joeâ€™s and Whole
Foods. The company prides itself on treating their employees well and Andy
makes an annual trip to the Pacific Northwest to meet with their natural
ingredient suppliers to ensure the best possible quality. Free samples were
distributed after the meeting. Many thanks to Rick Chou for arranging this
interesting program.

District Governor Mike Driebe was â€œin the houseâ€​ and took time to
honor Stephanie Johnson for her work year-round as an â€œinsiderâ€​ of the
Motor Classic. As you know, the Motor Classic is our clubâ€™s primary
source of funds for charities. Governor Driebe also called out Denise
Wadsworth, saying, he has â€œvisited over 35 clubs so far and none has an
Interact club with the programs and participation that Denise has at the high
school.â€​ Well said.
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October 10th Program: Larry Stewart, Sportswriter

Veteran sportswriter Larry Stewart began his writing career in1969, working
for the former L.A. Herald Examiner. In 1979, he switched to the L.A.
Times, where he was best known for his sports TV-Radio column. Here he
developed strong relationships with many broadcasting greats, including Vin
Scully, Dick Enberg, and Chick Hearn, and national figures like Howard
Cosell, Curt Gowdy and John Madden. He also interacted with the great
athletes of that era. Larry will talk about his long career and provide
anecdotes on many of the biggest names in sports. Stewart has lived in
Arcadia since 1978. This program is brought to us by Claude Delgado.

HANDS ON SERVICE OPPORTUNITY Oct 17 and 18

Debbie Priester is looking for some volunteers to help her interview student
applicants for the Teen Leadership Camp (TLC) on Oct 17 and 18. This is a
great opportunity to interact with the next generation of young leaders.
Please contact Debbie Priester at debbie@titantravel.com.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE MID AUTUMN FESTIVAL
Saturday Nov. 2nd

A few tickets remain for the Rotary table at the MAF. Please contact Isaac
Hung or Paul Brassard directly. Tickets are $250.

TAT (Thursdays About Town) Oct 31 - Halloween â€“ at Isaacâ€™s
House
Instead of giving out high fructose candy to kids from your home, turn off
all the lights and come over to Isaacâ€™s house for an evening of dinner,
beverages, and camaraderie. Cost is only $25. Guests are welcome. RSVP
required.

SAVE THE DATE; PAUL HARRIS LUNCHEON March 13, 2025

Donâ€™t miss our annual PHF luncheon at the elegant Huntington Library
banquet hall. This year we will be honoring Al and Sue Boege. The Boeges
are dedicated volunteers. Both have been fvolunteeredor years with local
organizations, including The Huntington, San Marino Community Church,
San Marino League, San Marino City Club, San Marino Historical Society and
others. Al also served on the City's Public Safety Commission for several
years. As part of that position, he helped the Traffic Safety Task Force
complete its report last year. Al has been actively involved in the San Marino
City Club since 1984 and served as its President in 2010. This year he is
serving as the Club's Treasurer and getting it back in business.

UPDATE FROM ETHAN WANG, OUR GLOBAL GRANT SCHOLAR

Ethan reports that he has settled into Goodenough College in London and
has met quite a few other Rotary Global Grant Scholars. He will have a
Rotary London orientation in a few days. He says he will provide a quarterly
update to Bill Payne and will mention his Rotary scholarship on his social
media sites.

UPCOMING PROGRAMS AND EVENTS

Oct 10 Larry Stewart, Los Angeles Times Sports Columnist, retired, Stories
of Note
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OCT 17 TWO CRAFT TALKS, Becky Cheng & Michael Rizzo

Oct 24 Rev. Tom Tewell, SMCC Preacher in Residence, What Makes A Great
Talk

Oct 31 Thursdays About Town, Halloween, Isaac Hungâ€™s Back Yard,
RSVP required.

Nov 2 Mid Autum Festival Gala (sponsored by the Chinese Club) Sheraton
Hotel

Nov 7 Lawrence Fu, Former Marine, Veteran Appreciation: What Veteran
Day Means to Me
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